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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.			
The	feed-in	tariff	should	reflect	it's		real	value	regarding	environmental	merit	
particularly	which	is	why	I	went	to	the	expense	of	installing	panels	on	my	roof	in	
the	first	instance.	I	felt	it	was	a	very	real	way	I	could	personally	do	something	
positive	for	the	environment	
	
Elizabeth	Hughes		
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